PLUMSTEAD

5186 Stump Road Pipersville, PA 18947



TOWNSHIP

215-766-8914 plumsteadTwpEAC@gmail.com

April 27, 2023

RE: "Go Green" by sponsoring the Plumstead Township's EAC Reusable Bag Initiative

Dear Business Owner,

Plumstead Township's Environmental Advisory Council (EAC) is a seven-member council of volunteers who reside in Plumstead Township. The EAC's mission is to educate and involve the public about environmental topics in the community! This year the EAC is focused on researching the impacts of single-use plastics, including plastic straws, bags, and takeout food containers. As part of our efforts to engage and educate the public, we have designed a unique re-usable bag, made of 100% recycled material, in the hopes to educate and involve the community, and mitigate the use of single-use plastic bags.

The EAC is looking for businesses who want to "go green" and sponsor the reusable bag initiative. Your sponsorship simply means you care about the cause and want to participate in this community opportunity. As a sponsor your business' logo will be displayed on the reusable bag, and you will receive perks like advertisement space in the Township newsletter, social media mentions, and free bags to display at your business, or sell, at your discretion. Additionally, there is an opportunity to have the EAC host a table event outside your business to promote the initiative and your business' efforts in sustainability.

Limited spaces are available so if you are interested in this opportunity and want to learn more about the initiative and sponsorship levels, please contact the Township at 215-766-8914 or email us at plumsteadTwpEAC@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

Matthew J. Rossi, EAC Chairman

Matthew J. Ram'

Plumstead Township Environmental Advisory Council (EAC)

